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TIDEWATER WELCOMES MICHELE MERGNER TO ELITE EXECUTIVE
TEAM
Owings Mills, MD (September 26, 2016) – Tidewater Property Management
(http://www.tidewaterproperty.com) recently announced that Y. Michele Mergner has joined Tidewater’s
Executive Team and will be leading its DC Metro office. Michele has been working in the real estate industry
for the past 14 years. With more than a decade of experience managing community associations, she
possesses all of the skills and qualifications it takes to help grow Tidewater’s business and ensure long lasting
relationships with its current and future clients.
“In order to provide the best service possible, as well as to provide another layer and level of support and
guidance to our managers, administrative staff, Boards and homeowners, we have hired a new Regional
Director for our DC Metro office,” said Gail A. Windisch, Tidewater’s Director of Association Property
Management. “Michele was chosen for not only her knowledge from working in the industry, but also her
experience, credentials and business development abilities which were the perfect match for what our
company needed in order to reach the goals we have set for Tidewater Property Management's future growth.”
Michele comments, “Being named the Director of the DC Metro office is an honor. I look forward to the
challenges that lie ahead and I am beyond ready to help Tidewater grow and build an even greater portfolio of
satisfied clients.”
Since 1989, Tidewater has offered exceptional customer service and personal care to Mid-Atlantic property
owners, and we continue to work hard to ensure that our clients' expectations are exceeded. Our team of
experienced and knowledgeable professionals are here to support you in the management of common interest
communities, including community, condominium, and homeowners associations, rentals and investment
property leasing and management, commercial properties management, property repairs and maintenance,
and real estate sales. We have multiple locations serving the Baltimore, DC Metro, Chesapeake Bay,
Pennsylvania and Virginia areas. For more information, visit www.tidewaterproperty.com.
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